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May 5, 2023  

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 

 

  
 

 

            
 
                    

  GRADUATION NEWS  
    
 Dear Seniors and Families, 

 

    Commencement is soon approaching! As we round out the end of this final year of your 

high school career, we have a lot of information and plans/activities to share with you. 

Please carefully review this Graduation Bulletin in its entirety (and all its links), as it will 

answer ALL of your questions pertaining to this year's graduation.  

 

    There are several documents/forms attached within this bulletin; these include: 

 

- Schedule of Events (including final exam schedule) 

- Senior Activities Flyer 

- Projection Graduation Flyer 

- Notice of Non-Participation in Commencement 

- Handicapped Seating/Parking Request 

- Pre-Orders for Commencement gifts 

 

Respectfully, 

Ms. Clark  

     Brady Clark Paige Duczkowski Jaci Gismondi   Ryann Iannotti Gavin Zuzulock 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/b2MKqvxDqYC4fnn3e25GYQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmNT-fP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xMGgwZGNpM3YxR2M0VldLVWRUT0pwV0hJZ3JLT3ZicV8vZWRpdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZFEfDFRkD26-DlIaa2NsYXJrQHdkZXB0Zm9yZC5rMTIubmoudXNYBAAAAAE~


 
 
 

Guidance Department News & Notes  

AP TESTS 

WDHS will administer the nationally certified Collegeboard AP exams between 

May 1 and May 12. All students enrolled in AP classes will be taking the 

corresponding AP exam for their course. If you have any questions, please see 

your School Counselor. Good luck, AP STUDENTS!  

 

 10th & 11th Grader - COLLEGE & CAREER PLANNING  

• Now is the time to take college tours! Check out the home pages of colleges you may 

        be interested in signing up for tours.  

• 10th and 11th graders are encouraged to check out all the resources in their Guidance  

       Google Classrooms. Information about careers, colleges, earning college credits  

        while in high school, scholarships, financial aid, etc., are at your fingertips! 

• 10th and 11th graders can also use their Naviance accounts to research colleges and  

                               careers.  

SATS:  COLLEGE BOUND JUNIORS who plan to apply to 4-year colleges & 

universities are encouraged to register to take the SAT at WDHS in June.  

• The deadline to register for the June 3 SAT is May 4. However, you may register 

with a late fee up until May 23.  

• Log into your College Board account to sign up. Seats are limited, so do not 

delay!  

 

SENIOR SURVEY 

Please complete the Senior Survey emailed out to you last week. The district publicizes a 

newsletter highlighting our senior class's future plans and accomplishments. Be sure to 

respond by Tues., May 9.  

 

 

 

SENIORS - RCSJ TRIP & Course Registration  

Seniors who plan to attend RCSJ in the Fall and who have taken the Accuplacer 

Placement exam (or demonstrated a test exemption) are invited to go on a field trip 

with WDHS to: 

• Tour the campus and facilities  

• Learn about special programs and services offered 

• Get their student IDs 

• Meet with an advisor 

• Register for classes for their first semester of college 

• Get a free lunch! 

Be sure to turn in your permission slip ASAP to reserve your seat. No slips will be accepted after May 9, and this is a 

hard and fast deadline that we must adhere to.  

 

RCSJ Scholarships 

Seniors who plan to attend RCSJ in the Fall are reminded to check out the MANY SCHOLARSHIPS that RCSJ has 

made available. Most have due dates in early June. Go to www.rcsj/scholarshiops for more info and to apply. 

 

 

http://www.rcsj/scholarshiops


 
 
 

DID YOU KNOW? Students can take COLLEGE COURSE WHILE IN HIGH SCHOOL!  

Students aged 15 and up who have successfully completed the ninth grade can take 

college courses through Rowan College South Jersey’s HSOP Program (High School 

Options Program) at a substantial discount.  

 

These courses are held at the college or may be available online. 10th graders can take courses during the fall 

semester, spring semester, or any of the three summer terms. Interested families can go to 

www.rcsj.edu/designyourfuture for more info. Parents are responsible for all associated costs. 

 

Credits from these courses will be reflected on a college transcript that can be submitted for transferability evaluation 

to the college or university of your choice. WDHS students have had great success in transferring these credits to 

both in-state and out-of-state schools, as well as public and private schools. 

 

WDHS juniors and seniors can also participate, and WDHS will cover the tuition and fees for up to two courses per 

semester (Fall and spring). Students and parents will only be responsible for the cost of any textbooks or materials 

that may be required. See your School Counselor for Registration Forms, Due Dates, etc. 
 

 
 RUTGERS BOOT CAMP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

INTERESTED IN SERVING YOUR COUNTRY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECA NEWS:  

 

Wharton Business Program 

 
Discover this opportunity for high school students to earn college credit and learn Wharton-powered business knowledge and 
skills during our online Pre-baccalaureate Program. How will you challenge yourself this summer? Check out this story about an 
enterprising Pre-back student. 

Apply to Our Pre-Bacc Program 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://globalyouth.cmail20.com/t/j-l-eikwuk-iybjddia-i/
https://globalyouth.cmail20.com/t/j-l-eikwuk-iybjddia-d/


 
 
 

YEARBOOK NEWS 

YEARBOOK ORDERS – ON SALE NOW  

The 22-23 yearbook is on sale for $100 through 6/2/23.  
To buy, access Jostensyearbooks.com today!   
 

 

 

   

Autograph Section $5 Icons: $5 Personalization: $10 

Clear Protective Cover $5 Photo Pockets: $5 Signature Package: $17 

 
 

KEY CLUB VOLLEYBALL MARATHON 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offer Price Start - End Dates 

Limited Supply $100.00  1/28/2023 – 6/02/2023 

https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/students-and-parents/about-yearbooks


 
 
 

MARKETING DEPARTMENT NEWS 

 

JOB OPENINGS 
 
There are numerous jobs available and posted outside Room 9 for students. 
See Mr. Drummond if interested. To get updates on current job openings, 
email Mr. Drummond at mdrummond@wdeptford.k12.nj.us 
 
 
 
WORLD LANGUAGE HONOR SOCIETY AND CLUB NEWS 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
All Proceeds Support the WDHS Students. 

WDHS PTO FUNDRAISERS 

BOARD AND BRUSH  

The WDHS will hold its last fundraiser of the year on May 10 at the Board and Brush in 

Swedesboro. Please click the link below to register for May 10 at Board and Brush of 

Swedesboro from 630 - 930 pm.  

Hope to see you there! 

https://boardandbrush.com/swedesboro/events/westdeptfordhighschoolgraduationsignfundraiserworkshop/ 

 PRE-COMMENCEMENT FLOWER SALE  

Click the link below to preorder items for your graduate. All ordered items will be available for 
pickup on June 16, 2023, before the commencement ceremony.  

https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://boardandbrush.com/swedesboro/events/westdeptfordhighschoolgraduationsignfundraiserworkshop/
https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/


 
 
 

KEY CLUB HAPPENINGS 

CLOTHING DRIVE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

KEY CLUB – SHORTIE HOAGIE VOUCHERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


